
 
 

       

                                                                                                                                                                  

Visit to St Joseph’s Home for the 

Aged.  

CSL staffs came together to spend 

some time with the old folks. We 

made them laugh, sing some songs 

and also played some games 

together. 

We brought them for walks and also 

feed them during lunch time. They 

were very happy; some of them even 

thanked us for being there. 

It was very heart-warming for us 

to see them smiling and enjoying 

our company. The home takes 

great care of them and provides 

them daily with food and 

activities to do. 

A donation box was made 

earlier before the visit and 

Chiyoda staffs have generously 

donated to the Home. 

We all had a great time together 

and indeed a day to remember. 

  


